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November 2017 
 
Dear Peekskill School Community, 
 
The Board of Education is pleased to inform you that the recruitment process for a new 
Superintendent has begun.  With your input, we have approved this recruitment brochure that 
captures the characteristics and qualities that our community is seeking in a new educational leader. I 
have also attached our search timeline here for your further information.  Please note that these 
documents are also available on the District website at: https://www.peekskillcsd.org/Page/5453.  
 
As we noted in our last update, we will be forming an interview committee comprised of school and 
community stakeholders who will convene in February 2018 for the purpose of providing feedback 
and advisement to the Board regarding our final candidates. 
 
The Peekskill City School District and the Peekskill Board of Education are committed to ensuring 
that our community remains informed on this matter.  We will continue to update you as our 
superintendent search process continues. Thank you for your kind attention and ongoing support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Aspinall-Kellawon, Board President 
 

 

 

 

Lisa Aspinall-Kellawon, 

Board President 

https://www.peekskillcsd.org/cms/lib/NY01913880/Centricity/Domain/1045/Peekskill%20Super%20Search%20brochure%20FINAL.pdf
https://www.peekskillcsd.org/cms/lib/NY01913880/Centricity/Domain/1045/PCSD%20Timeline.pdf
https://www.peekskillcsd.org/Page/5453

